
Wisper ISP, LLC 
 

MO Non Case Related Filing BMAR-2022-1496 & BMAR-2022-1497 

Statement – Delinquency Notice - Response 

 

As per your e-mail dated Thursday, July 28, 2022 

 

The MO Annual Report for 2021 is correct – Wisper ISP had $0 Intrastate Revenue. 

 

Wisper ISP would like the authorization granted by the Missouri Commission to stay open based 
on: 

Wisper ISP is required to be registered in MO because they receive High Cost funds to build out 
a network.  A condition of that was to provide lifeline discount. So, they are registered in MO as 
they are an ETC High Cost provider.   

Wisper ISP is still building out facilities. 

 

Thank you. 


